
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Hello, 

ExxonMobil Pipeline Company was in 
your neighborhood today to speak with 
you about upcoming work in this area. We 
will soon begin pipeline maintenance and 
construction-related activities that will result 
in a closure of Kingfisher Avenue from Swan 
Avenue to Sparrow Street. This closure is 
expected to begin June 21, 2021 and end 
August 31, 2021. 

For more information 
about the overall 
project, including this 
work and our progress, 
please scan the QR 
code or visit: 

batonrouge.exxonmobilpipeline.com 

Contact us directly: 

Email – Public.awareness@exxonmobil.com 

Phone – 888-804-4788 

mailto:Public.awareness@exxonmobil.com
https://batonrouge.exxonmobilpipeline.com


 
 
 

Effective June 21, 2021 through August 31, 
2021, Kingfisher Avenue will be closed from 
Swan Avenue to Sparrow Street. All crossing 
roads will be accessible from Scenic Highway. 


